FEB 17 1988

Docket No., 50-425
License No, CPPR-109

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr, James P, 0'Reilly
Senior Vice President-
Nuclear Operations
P, 0. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO, 50-425/87-51

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission inspection conducted by
Messrs. R. J. Schepens, and C. W. Burger on December 1, 1987 - January 14,
1988, Due to an administrative error a corrected cover letter and summary
page are enclosed for the inspection report, The cover letter has been
corrected to show the correct reoort number as 50-425/87-51, The summary page
has been corrected to show the correct docket number as 50-425 and license
number as CPPR-109,

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.
Sincerely,
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Virgil L. Brownlee, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:

1. NRC Inspection Report - Cover
Letter

2. NRC Inspection Report - Summary
Page

cc w/encls:

P, D, Rice, Vice President, Project
Director

C. W. Hayes, Vogtle Quality
Assurance Manager

G, Bockhoid, Jr., General Manager,
Nuclear Operations

(cc w/encls cont'd - see page 2)



Georgia Power Company

(cc w/encls cont'd)

L. Gucwa, Manager, Nuclear Safety
2nd Licensing

J, A, Bailey, Project Licensing
Manager

B. W, Churchill, Esq., Shaw,
Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge

D. Kirkland, 11I, Counsel,
Office of the Consumer's Utility
Council

D, Feig, Georgians Against
Nuclear Energy

bcec w/encls:

E. Reis, 0GC

J. Hopkins, NRR

M. Sinkule, RII

DRS Technical Assistant
NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Georgia
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION Ii
101 MARIETTA STREET N W
ATLANTA GEORGIA 30323

FEB 17 198

Docket No, 50-425
License No, CPPR-109

Georgia Power Company
ATTN: Mr, James P, O'Reilly
Senior Vice President-
Nuclear Operations
P, 0. Box 4545
Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-425/87-51

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission inspection conducted by
Messrs. R, J. Schepens, and C. W, Burger or December 1, 1987 - January 14,
1988, Due to an administrative error a corrected cover letter and summary
page are enclosed for the inspection report., The cover letter has been
corrected to show the correct report number as 50-425/87-51, The summary page
has been corrected to show the correct docket number as 50-425 and license
number as CPPR-109,

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

‘I//‘[i"_.' Z‘/_)T':‘ Ln{{
Virgil l. Zrownlee. Chief

Reactor Projects Branch 3
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures:

1. NRC Inspection Report - Cover
Letter

2. NRC Inspection Report - Summary
Page

cc w/encls:

P, D. Rice, Vice President, Project
Director

C. W, Hayes, Vogtle Quality
Assurance Manager

G. Bockhold, Jr., General Manager,
Nuclear Operations

(cc w/encls cont'd - see page 2)



Georgia Power Company

(cc w/encls cont'd)

L. Gucwa, Manager, Nuclear Safety
and L1coxsing

J. A, Bailey, Project Licensing
Manager

B, W, Churc...:1, Esg., Shaw,
Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge

D. Kirkland, III, Counsel,
Office of the Consumer's Utility
Council

D. Feig, Georgians Against
Nuclear Energy
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